
Please give any additonal 
comments on the project

Let us know what you think

Please fill in the feedback form on this leaflet, tear it 
off and place it in a feedback box.

There will be feedback boxes at the event or at the 
following locations if you would prefer to submit 
your form at a later date:

•	 Specsavers
•	 Tourist Information Centre at The Wilson
•	 Municipal Offices Main Reception

Or you can post your form to:
Planning Reception
Municipal Offices
Promenade
Cheltenham
GL50 9SA

You can also email us:
projectfeedback@cheltenham.gov.uk

Or visit the Facebook page:
search ‘Cheltenham Minster Alleyways Project’

If you would like to be involved with the project 
in future please leave your contact details on the 
feedback form.

A community-led
partnership project
supported by:

M I N S T E R
-  A L L E Y W A Y S  -

Saturday 13th June 2015
10am - 2pm

at 2 Pigs  Your Contact Details:

C O M M U N I T Y
C O N S U L T A T I O N



Feedback Form

Please circle the appropriate number
(1 = Strongly Disagree, 5 = Strongly Agree)

1. The alleyways are in need of improvement

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

2. You use the churchyard as a recreational space

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

3. Routes through to the churchyard are unclear

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

4. You try to avoid using the alleyways

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

5. Safety is a key issue for the alleyways

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

6. Artwork should relate to local history

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

7. Artwork should relate to the Minster

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

8. Overall you are in support of the proposals

	 1	 2	 3	 4	 5

Please use the space on the back of this form to add 
anything else.

The Minster Alleyways project is part of a wider 
scheme to improve the churchyard and links 
between the Minster, The Wilson, the Library and 
the town. The main aim of this wider scheme is the 
development of the ‘Cultural Quarter’ of the town.

The success of the wider scheme is dependent on  
much greater pedestrian connectivity with the High 
Street and Clarence Street. This is the aim of the 
Minster Alleyways project.

This initial stage considers links to the High Street:

Safety

•	 An increase in the level of activity will give an 
improvement in safety

•	 Light levels will be increased through the 
installation of new lighting in imaginative and 
appropriate ways 

Resurfacing

•	 New or reclaimed yorkstone paving will be laid 
to tie in with the High Street where possible

•	 Drainage issues will be resolved through re-
profiling of the surface to direct water towards 
drainage channels and gullies

•	 Gateway artistic elements will mark routes 
through to the churchyard based on themes 
developed by a working group

Artwork

•	 Artists will be commissioned to produce 
artwork which will relate to the Rose Window of 
the Minster and local history

•	 Artists will work with the local community to 
produce designs

•	 Artwork could be mounted on walls, 
incorporated into surfacing and as part of street 
furniture

between Co-operative Travel and Specsavers

between Patisserie Valerie and Snappy Snaps

between Paparrito’s and Shoezone


